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I truly hope that the Facebook post was satire, and that Canada is not actually considering storing
nuclear waste near the Great Lakes.  If it isn’t just a story to try and dissuade United States citizens
from moving to Canada, please know that this plan could remove life on earth as we know it, which
makes it a bad idea.  Thank you.  Janice Siska Hjelmgren
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